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The will of Oregonians is clear on this - we do not want hound hunting in the state, as 

has been demonstrated multiple times via voting initiatives. I implore the State 

Senate to listen to the will of the people and not the select few who believe they have 

a right to a perverse and cruel form of hunting. Why is this needed? How is this 

justified? Is it really a sport to harass, terrify and prolong the death of a wild animal? 

What skill is there in that? What respect is there in that? Why is this necessary? I 

implore the state senate to listen to the voices of the humane majority here, and 

reject this bill.  


